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Chase Shoemaker – Cattle/Bison Producer in New Plymouth contacted me by phone to provide
feedback on the brucellosis rulemaking.  Mr. Shoemaker said he supported removing the
brucellosis vaccination requirement for cattle/bison that are not in a high risk area.  He stated
he would likely choose to still vaccinate his breeding heifers, but he appreciated having the
option to not vaccinate if it’s not necessary..
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